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Christian Fogden
ST. MARYS MEADOW, 5, ST. MARYS MEADOW, ARUNDEL, BN18 OEE

| Objection

I completely object to the proposal of this monstrosity. We live in a stunningly beautiful area,
surrounded by crucial green space and wildlife. As the world reaches a tipping point on climate change,
it is inconceivable that such a plan is being put forward that will emit more CO2 than coal. This building
will have a catastrophic effect on the landscape, the air we breathe, the wildlife that is prevalent in this
area, and the mental health of thousands of local residents. With the new houses that are being
constructed in Ford Lane now as well as the planned new settlement for a new primary and secondary
school, with village centre and 1,500 more houses; we absolutely cannot continue to destroy more
valuable green space. We must start to love the world we live in and use lower carbon energy
alternatives rather than what is going to make those in charge the most money; at the detriment of
the air us local residents breathe.
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